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Quincy Miller

From: Ken Spencer <Kenneth.Spencer@pgn.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 8:46 AM
To: Quincy Miller
Subject: FW: Notice of Filing / Request for Comments - Case No. SPR25-08 for 1317 State St 
Attachments: SPR25-08 NOF-RFC.pdf

Hello. 
 
Please add the following comments to your response to the applicant. 
 

 The existing power feed to the building will need to be replaced.  The current routing of PGE cabling will be 
under the building addition 

 The new power feed for the project will likely originate at an existing pole at approximately 1395 State St. (in 
front of Bellinger Tire).  The City requires new power extensions and connections to be 
underground.  Underground conduit would extend from the existing pole to a new transformer pad/vault.  Any 
necessary easements for the conduit path would need to be secured by the project developer. 

 The electrical service point of delivery (POD) must be on the outside of the building or in an electrical room.  If 
POD is in an electrical room, room must be on an outside wall. The door must open to the outside of the 
building.  PGE termination enclosure must be mounted on the outside wall with the meter enclosure mounted 
on the building exterior.  Coordination of metering location must occur prior to PGE beginning system design. 

 The transformer must be located on the project property and within 15 feet of a drivable surface.  Sidewalks, 
pedestrian pathways, recreational park areas, and any other surface not able to support a 60,000 lb. line truck 
do not fulfill the requirement.  If located within 5 feet of a drivable surface, the transformer must be protected 
with concrete-filled pipe bollards. 

 Refer to PGE Electric Service Requirements (ESR) book for information regarding transformer and metering 
location and working clearance.  Link:  https://portlandgeneral.com/builders-new-construction/electric-service-
requirements 

 Submit a Request for New Commercial Service at https://portlandgeneral.com/builders-new-
construction/electric-service-commercial-builders/ .  Download form and submit online @ 
Service.Coordinators@pgn.com  or call Service Coordination @ 503-323-6700. 

 
Thank you. 

Ken Spencer, PE   Customer Operations Engineer   |   503.970.7200 
 

From: Jennifer Biberston <jbiberston@cityofsalem.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 11:41 AM 
To: Jennifer Biberston <jbiberston@cityofsalem.net> 
Cc: Quincy Miller <qmiller@cityofsalem.net> 
Subject: Notice of Filing / Request for Comments - Case No. SPR25-08 for 1317 State St  
 
Hello, The Notic e of Filing/ Request for Comme nts for Class 3 Site Plan Review Case No. SPR25-08 for 1317 State St is attached for your information. Com ments are due March 25, 2025 by 5: 00 p. m. Hard copies g o out in the mail today for thos e 
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This email is from someone outside PGE.  

Please take care when opening links, attachments or responding to this email.  
 

ZjQcmQR YFpfptBanner End 

Hello, 
 


